
From: Mitchell Henke <mitchell@mitchellhenke.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 10:05 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for Bay View Neighborhood Plan (File 221968) 
 
Hello, 
 
As a resident of Bay View, I wanted to express my strong support for the proposed plan. Bay View is 
losing population, has only added 300 housing units in the last 20 years, and is becoming increasingly 
unaffordable. The proposed plan outlines a framework to add much needed affordable and market rate 
housing supply. 
 
The other elements of the plan are excellent as well, and the plan should be passed. 
 
Thank you, 
- Mitchell Henke 
 


